
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

16th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year 4 Visit to Verulamium Museum Monday 25th March 2024 

 
The children have been studying ‘The Romans’ in History this half term and a 
visit has been arranged to the Verulamium Museum and the hypocaust.  The 
children will leave school at 9.15am and return by 3.15pm. 
 
The cost of this trip is £12.50.  Payment should be made via School gateway by 
Thursday 29th February. If insufficient contributions are received, then the 
activity may not be able to take place. 
 
All the children should bring a packed lunch, together with a drink in a non-
breakable container. Alternatively, packed lunches will also be available to 
order from the Pantry.  
 
Children should wear school uniform along with comfortable walking shoes 
such as trainers. Please also ensure that the children have a waterproof jacket 
with them in case of rain. We recommend that the children carry a smaller 
backpack as these are easier to carry. 
 
Experiences such as this are invaluable to the children’s development, both 
educationally and culturally, so we thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

L Bowen & M Ahmed 

Class Teachers 
 


